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g March 27, 1986o

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 Re: Lic. # 42-19912

Dear Glenda Jackson:

Thank you for your letter of 3/24/86 regarding the fee to
amend license # 42-19912-01. We are attaching our check
# 60025 in the amount of $170.00 to cover this fee. Refer
to control number 460980 per your letter.

For your information we are attaching a copy of your letter,
and a copy of our letter to Chuck Cain at your Arlington facility.

We trust this will be sufficient for you to move forward with
this amendment. If additional information is required, please
contact me.

Very truly yours,
o

.cc

KirbyDeG,Ngh,Radiati Safety Officer

KD/p/

attachments: Check in amount of $170.00
Copy of Jackson letter of 3/24/86
Copy of DeGough letter to Cain on 3/17/86
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